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Y. Tse (Co-Chair) called the meeting to order at 1:30 pm.  

   
2) New Business 

 
2.1 Review Inspection Reporting Structure   
 
Y. Tse welcomed P. Gagolewicz to the committee.   
 
Y. Tse reviewed the inspection reporting structure.  There are several new 
members on the committee and therefore some may not be familiar with how 
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to schedule an inspection and then forward the documentation to the 
appropriate person. 
    
2.2 Safety Officer Training 
 
Environmental Health and Safety is offering safety officer training.  It is 
offered in two parts. The first part consists of 3 days of training and the 
second part is 2 days.   D. Langham stated that each committee is required to 
have one worker representative and one management representative 
certified.  EH&S will be reaching out in the next few weeks to members to see 
if there is interest in the training.     
 
2.3 Recruitment of Worker Members 
 
We have one new member that has joined as of today, and Y. Tse is hopeful 
that he has recruited a CUPE 254 member from DBMS. This individual will be 
contacting her union and ask to volunteer.  The union will then contact EH&S.  
We still require a few more management committee members.  It is important 
to continue to recruit new members as we are having difficulty getting all of 
our inspections done as we have been short on members. 
 
2.4 Incident Report 
 
A worker had a carpal tunnel workplace injury.  Y. Tse asked if the worker 
had a workplace ergonomic assessment done as this seems to be a repetitive 
injury.  D. Langham will follow up with this WSIB form.   
  
2.5 Inspection Reports  
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D. Langham shared that an order is being placed for a set of green books 
which is a copy of the Act.  They will be distributed to departments so that the 
safety boards have an updated copy.  D. Langham reported that there has 
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